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To All, 

A reminder that the next election of all union officers will take place in August, 2024. 

If you are considering running for any office, please be aware of the eligibility requirements 

as stated in our Bylaws. 

 

ARTICLE VI – ELECTIONS AND VOTING 

 

SECTION 1 - Eligibility for Office  

 No person shall be eligible to hold any office or membership on any committee unless 
he/she is a member in good standing.  

 
 No person shall be eligible for elected office unless he/she has attended a minimum of 

three (3) regular and/or special meetings on three (3) separate months in the 12 

months prior to the closing for nominations. 
  

 The next 12 regularly scheduled union meetings for eligibility purposes: 
o (1)8-14-23 / (2)9-11-23 / (3)10-9-23 / (4)11-13-23 / (5)12-11-23   

(6)1-8-24 / (7)2-12-24 / (8)3-11-24 / (9)4-8-24 / (10)5-13-24   

(11)6-10-24 / (12)7-8-24 
 

 Such attendance shall be verified by the Election Committee by utilizing the 

attendance rosters of regular and/or Special Called meetings confirming both the 
printed name and signature of the candidate. 
 

SECTION 4 - Time for Nominations and Installations of Officers 

 The nominations of officers shall be made at the regular meeting in June and July 
and after the election shall be installed at the meeting in September, after proper 
certification of the Election Committee. 

 

*NOTE: The requirement of attending a minimum of 3 separate meetings in the 12 months 

prior to the closing for nominations is based on in-person participation at  

100 Arlington Ave. Participation in regular and/or special called Union meetings via Zoom, 

does not satisfy the requirement. 

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Danny R. Yates, President 

IAFF Local 140 

 

 

 

 


